NORTH CHAIN LAKE ASSOCIATION

Saturday, May 22, 2021 Heritage Park Pavilion, Coldwater Board Meeting

The meeting of the North Chain Lake Association Board was called to order by President Terry Reen at 11:10 am at the Heritage Park Pavilion, Coldwater, MI.

NCLA Board Members included:

Terry Reen President: present Vice-President: Dennis Dirschell present Secretary: Carolyn Morrison present Treasurer: Colleen Humphrey present Director: Tom Duff, Jr. present Mike Reen Director: present **Director:** Carl Murdock present

Mike Reen made a motion to donate up to \$1500 to the Marine Patrol to purchase new life jackets. The motion was seconded by Carl Murdock. It was unanimously approved.

Respectfully submitted:

Carolyn Morrison NCLA Secretary